
 
 
 

 

Good Lookin Cookin - Allergen Information 

 

As you are probably aware on the 13th December 2014 it became a legal 

requirement for food businesses to provide information to their customers 

about food allergens. 

The fourteen allergens which the Food standards agency has regulated are as 

follows:-  

Celery Cereals containing 
Gluten 

Crustaceans Eggs 

Fish Lupin Milk Molluscs 

Mustard Nuts Peanuts Sesame seeds 
Soya Sulphur dioxide 

(sulphites) 
  

                     

We are providing each school with the following information so they are aware 

of our policy towards allergens. 

1.  All our menu’s with any allergens are on our web site so that parents 

can access the relevant information. 

2. We will always have at least one member of staff available to be able to 

give any allergen advice regarding our food. 

3. If you have a child at school with any allergies who is going to eat with us 

we ask if the parent can initially contact us direct where we can receive 

information regarding the allergen.  The child will be added to our 

special diet list so that we are fully aware.  The parent can then order 

online as normal but just tick the special diet box when registering the 

child. 

4. All allergen food will be clearly labelled. 

5. If we have to change a product and the allergen advice differs we will 

provide that information to the school. 

I hope this answers any queries you may have but if you need any further 

information then please contact us direct. 


